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 (Administrative Citation) 

 
HEARING OFFICER ORDER 

 
 On August 18, 2005, complainant participated in a telephone status conference with the 
hearing officer.  Respondent did not appear.  A hearing in this matter was previously set for 
September 9, 2005.  Since the last status conference, this case has been reassigned to 
complainant’s attorney, Michelle Ryan, who does not work on Fridays.  Accordingly, the hearing 
is being rescheduled to October 5, 2005.  If Mr. Smith is still interested in trying to settle this 
matter before hearing, he should contact Ms. Ryan at 217/782-5544.   

 
No further status conferences are scheduled, although the parties may feel free to contact 

the hearing officer at any time if they desire.   
 

 IT IS SO ORDERED. 
 

 
  _____________________ 

Carol Webb 
Hearing Officer 
Illinois Pollution Control Board 
1021 North Grand Avenue East 
P.O. Box 19274 
Springfield, Illinois 62794-9274 
webbc@ipcb.state.il.us 

 


